Dear Travel Partner,

Due to the uncertainty around the new Omicron variant, Vistara will be offering the below date
change option to our valued customers.

Tickets issued for travel on/before 31st Jan 2022:

» One FOC change allowed at *NIL ADC*, for rebooking in the same cabin. If there's a change
of cabin, fare difference would be applicable

» Rebooking and Travel to be completed on/before 30th June 2022

 Valid for all International bookings, including I-D / D-I connections

« Valid for all POS

*This date change policy is to retain bookings and to build confidence amongst our valued
travellers. In a case where customers are seeking a refund, please follow the fare rules.

For any exceptions, please follow the current process of seeking approval by sending your
request in the waiver format to please do cc me into your replies.

Feel free to reach out to us if you need any further clarification

Wishing you and your families a Happy New Year.



